
 
August 14, 2024  

Wade Moran
Wade R. Moran CPA, PLLC 
6060 N Central Expwy Suite 500
DALLAS, TX 75206 

Dear Wade Moran: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on August 12, 2024, the Texas Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is February 28,
2027. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. Since your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your
review a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Peer Review Committee
Texas Society of CPAs

800-428-0272 Opt. 3

cc: Rodney Case

Firm Number:  900255190257 Review Number:  604844
 
 


